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Dear Comrade,

Sub :  Historic decision of RBI officers and employees to go on mass casual leave
on 4th and 5th September, 2018 –

we convey our whole hearted support to the cause and also to the action

It is really encouraging for us to note that the officers and employees of RBI are in the path 

of agitation demanding one more option to switch over to pension, automatic updation of 

pension and several other issues.  They have declared series of demonstrative programmes 

culminating in going for mass casual leave on 4th & 5th September, 2018. We call it historic 

because the serving employees are in the path of agitation for improvement of service 

conditions for themselves as well as for their superannuated colleagues.  Members will also 

be very happy to see that AIBOC has also extended fraternal support to the agitation 

programme by their enthusiastic circular dated 30th August, 2018.

Our members who are stationed in such places where RBI has its office may attend 

demonstrations and Dharna programmes of RBI employees and officers.

With best wishes,

( SUPRITA SARKAR )
GENERAL SECRETARY


